New Mexico
Oil Conservation Commisison
AZTEC, NEW MEXICO

March 15, 1554

Mr. Dawson W. Henderson
Lariat Motel
Grants, New Mexico

Dear Mr. Hendersont

We still have nower received a corrected Notice of Intention to Drild

on the White, Busard & Gibbons #1 3anta Pe in the SW/i4 Section 13-15N-10W.
The Engineer's plat was submitted and has been approved. We also
understand the bond is now in orderj however it will be necessary for

you to re-submit a Notice of Intention to Drdill correcting the items
pointed cut in our previous letter to Mr, Yale McFate in Phoenix, Arisona.
We note thai Mr. HoFate has written you on January 15, 1954 setting

out our objections tc the original Notice of Intention to Drili.

It is also necessary to file Form C~103 on your casing program and a
Well log, Form C~105, giving inlormation as indicated. We would also
like to know if you intend to plug this well or Temporarily Abandon.
May we hear from you regarding this matter?

Yours very truly,

#nery C. Amold
041 & Gas Inspector
District #3
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